
 
 

Invitation to kick-off seminar of the project called “With cross-

border cooperation for the Europeanisation of Ukrainian borders” 

 

Dear Colleague,  

We are delighted to invite you to the kick-off seminar of our V4+ project called “With cross-border 

cooperation for the Europeanisation of Ukrainian borders”. The project aims to contribute to the 

Europeanisation of the Ukrainian western borders by the adaptation of European standards, methods 

and values in the field of CBC. 

The event will be held online on the 24th of November 2020, between 10am and 14pm, via Zoom 

(with English and Ukrainian translation).  

This project, led by CESCI, is managed with the collaboration of the  State University „Uzhhorod National 

University” (Faculty of Law), Institute of Economic and Legal Research of the National Academy of 

Sciences of Ukraine (IELR NASU), University of Presov, Faculty of Arts, Institute of Political Science, 

Stanisław Leszczycki Institute of Geography and Spatial Organization Polish Academy of Sciences and 

the Technical University of Liberec.  

For more information about the project please visit: https://cesci-net.eu/202009-ivf-project-en, where 

you can also find the detailed program.  

Please indicate your participation by sending an email to melinda.benczi@cesci-net.eu. The registration 

closes on the 20th November, and the technical information as well as the Zoom link will be sent to you 

a day before the event.  

We are hoping that you will be able to participate in our event.  

Kind regards,  

the organisers  

 

The project is co-financed by the Governments of Czechia, 

Hungary, Poland and Slovakia through Visegrad Grants 

from International Visegrad Fund. The mission of the fund 

is to advance ideas for sustainable regional cooperation in 

Central Europe.For more information please visit: www.visegradfund.org.  
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